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November 28, 2022 
 
Steve Campbell 
MD United 
 
MSYSA 
Tournament Host Administrator & Program Administrator 
Maryland State Youth Soccer Association 
3221 5th Ave. SE,  
Glen Burnie, MD 21061  

Dear Administrator: 

Ian Aubrey, Tournament Director, has selected the MDSoccerrefs.com, Inc. to provide 
referees for its “2023 College Showcase Tournament” to be held on the weekends of 
February 4-5 2023 & February 11-12, 2023.  MDSR’s lead assignor for this tournament 
is Barry Lawrence, a USSF certified assignor. Other Maryland USSF assignors may 
assist. 

MDSR certifies to MSYSA and the United States Soccer Federation that all of the referees assigned to 
the tournament matches will be USSF registered referees or properly accredited foreign referees in 
accordance with USSF Rules. 

MDSR has a large enough referee pool of qualified referees to cover the entire tournament.  All 
matches assigned by MDSR will employ only the diagonal system of control or, as appropriate for 
younger age groups, a single center referee in accordance with our contract. 

Please contact me at (301) 332-1283 if you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter. 

Sincerely yours, 

Sincerely, 

 
Hugh Blocker, President 
USSF Assignor 
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